
Greetings Everyone!
I am pleased to welcome your child to our classroom and 
look forward to an educationally stimulating and exciting 
school year. Since we are partners striving for your 
child’s academic success and social growth, I will keep 
you informed of areas where your child is progressing as 
well as areas in need of improvement throughout the 
school year. Also, please do not hesitate to contact me in 
reference to classroom plans, your child’s progress, and /
or  any other topics that we may need to discuss.
                          
    Looking forward to meeting you and the children, 

                                 Mrs. Rodrigues
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Supplies List 

• 5  Black and White Marble 
Composition Notebooks 

• 5 Black Folders 

• One Decorative Homework 
Folder 

• 2 dozen  Pencils 

• 4 Expo dry erase markers 

• 2 Boxes of Tissues 

• 1 Bottle of Hand Sanitizer 

• 1 container of Sanitizing Wipes 

• 1 roll of paper towels 

• For Home Use 

• Crayons or colored pencils 

• Glue stick 

• Scissors  

• Pencil sharpener

 WELCOME TO 
SECOND GRADE!



ClassDojo:
Class Dojo is a communication app for the classroom.
It enables teachers, parents, and students to
share photos, videos, and messages.  I will be utilizing it 
regularly to share information / communicate with 
parents. Please join it when invited .

Homework:
Reading homework for the week will be given out on 
Mondays and collected on the following Monday.  Math 
homework will be given Monday - Thursday and is due 
the day after it is assigned. Students are to keep  
homework in their Homework/ Communication Folder at 
all times. Please check your child’s folder daily.

Important Reminder :
•If your child is absent, please remember to send a note 
the day he or she returns to school. If your child does not 
turn in a note, the absence will be recored as an 
unexcused or “illegal absence”.
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Contact Information 

• carodrigues@philasd.org

Classroom/School 
Expectations 

Logan has school-wide 
behavior expectations and 
rewards. Students who earn  
the required points by the 
end of each reward period 
will be eligible to participate 
in special activities.



Dear 2o6 (second grade) Families,

Welcome to SECOND grade, I am so excited to be your child’s teacher again!
We have learned soo much in first grade and we will continue learning and growing together
during the 2023-2024 school year.

I want our classroom to continue being a place where we will discover many interesting things, do
amazing projects, and build our confidence as we grow as readers, writers, mathematicians and
more. Most of all, I want this to be a place you CAN’T WAIT to get to each day 😀!

School Reminders:
First Day of School: September 5, 2023 Dojo: Please make sure you are

signed up for 206 AND the Logan
School page

Start Time: 9:00, doors open at 8:50
Dismissal: 3:30

Uniform: Navy blue bottoms, yellow
tops or Logan gear

Classroom Supply Wish List:

at least 12
pencils

crayons 2 marble
copybooks

1 Red, 1 yellow,
1 blue and 1
green folder

Baby wipes,
tissues,
cleaning
wipes

♥️ Ms. Burke


